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Johnson-Brock School Board approves new football scoreboard 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education approved the purchase of a
new scoreboard for the football field when they met October 12. 

The cost for the new scoreboard will be $10,700. 

Superintendent Jeff Koehler discussed options for utilizing ESSERS funding for
HVAC updates and roofing options for the school district. 

Koehler also reported the new school bus the District ordered is still waiting for a
chip before it can be delivered. 
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